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Jared Smith

From: Jerrid Griggs <jerrid@g5autolights.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 8:18 AM

To: Jared Smith

Subject: p22-286

Good morning, 

My name is jerrid and I live at 320 holiday st. I received a letter about an investment group wanting to build a home  on 

lot 56 in block 68. I believe this will be a bad idea to approve this. We both know there is not enough room for any type 

of house to go up on this lot. Its 25 by 140 and it’s a corner lot. This would break many ordinance codes that Tomball 

puts in place for a reason. Not to mention they will build the property level up to shed rain water onto neighboring 

properties including mine. With the ditches in place there is just not enough room. Same investment group owns 2 lots 

on the next street over so they are trying to use money and power to buy up lots just to make money. We don’t want to 

see shotgun style 2 story houses in Tomball. We are already getting overly crowded and new neighborhoods are popping 

up everywhere. Eventually these investment builders will buy up so much property and force people out and the city is 

gonna turn into a dump. If we break the city codes for these people then we will continue to break them for everyone 

else so whats the point of having them?   Please consider the current residents that have lived here for years when 

making this decision. I will not be able to make the meeting but I will mail in my vote form today. 

 

Thank You 

Jerrid Griggs 

G5 Auto Lights 

281-982-3428 
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